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On 22nd March 2022, Department of Environmental Science, Government Degree College 

D H Pora, organized a seminar on the World Water Day. Dr. Suhaib A. Bandh, Head Department 

of Environmental Science, GDC D.H. Pora, the resource persons on the occasion delivered a 

detailed talk on “Groundwater, making the invisible visible”. He talked about the current scenario 

of the ground water resources, its importance, challenges and conservation measures. He 

connected healthy water with sustainable life. Prof. (Dr.) Sharique Zahida Deva, Principal of the 

College, presided over the function by presenting opening remarks about the seminar. Prof. Gulzar 

Ahmad Bhat, Head Department of Political Science moderated the program and Dr. Nadiya 

Muzaffar, Head Department of Sociology proposed a formal vote of thanks. Mr. Hilal Ahmad 

Bhat, the college Librarian and Mr. Sameer Ahmad, the College Library Bearer provided technical 

support for the program. The function was attended by the faculty members and students of the 

college. 
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